
 

 

  

Tuesday 1st October 2019  

 

“I am the vine and you are the branches” John 15v 5 

 

Great big thanks for all your support for the following events… 

 

We have sent £100 to the Roald Dahl children’s charity   

 

We have raised £140 for the Macmillan charity. 

Thank you to the families and friends who were able 

to join us and thanks are also expressed to the members of the PTFA for 

serving the refreshments and their  help in organising the event. 

 

In addition to the bags and bags of foods donated to the Chorley 

Foodbank , we are able to send £50 to support the Bishop of 

Blackburn’s charities; Friends of Mulanje Orphanage & Christian Aid’ 

 

The ‘Starlight’ clothing collection raised £18.30 with £6.10 being donated to the charity. 

 

Thank you for all your generosity. 

    

 Aldi  

We’re collecting the Team GB stickers from Aldi in the 

hope to win sports equipment and the chance to win 

£20,000. Please ask family and friends to collect the 

stickers for us.  

 

 

 

 

 PTFA 

The PTFA AGM and first meeting of the year, will take place on Wednesday 2nd October at 

6pm. Elections for key roles in the PTFA will be held  and then planning events for this school 

year. If you are interested in a role in the PTFA, or would simply like to contribute some ideas 

for school events, please join us. Refreshments will be served.  

 

 Author visit 

Anna Lucas will visit us on Friday 4th October- this is a rearranged date from last 

week. She will share her book ‘Sir Undercracker’ with the children in class 1,2 and 3. 

This is available to buy for £6. Anna will be signing them for the children  

 

 Reception Class Chorley Guardian Photograph 

 

If you would like to purchase a copy of your child’s class photo please ensure you 

return your order by Monday 7th October. Thank you. 



 

 

 

 School admissions  

Apply now at www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools for a place in school for September 

2020. The closing date for Primary school applications is 15th January 2020 and for 

Secondary school admissions is 31st October 2019. The admission criteria for school 

applications are available on the website. 

 

 Gardening 

We love our fields and gardens at school but at this time of the year there is much 

work to do. In a couple of weeks we will be taking delivery of 30 sapling trees. Do 

you or family members have any spare time to come and help us with the 

gardening around school? Please contact the school office if you are interested in 

helping.  

 

 Shining Stars Breakfast/After School Clubs 

Just a polite reminder of the fees for the above clubs are increasing. This comes into 

effect after October half term. Thank you. 

  
 

 

Events at Coppull Library 
 

Saturday 19th October 9am – 12.00pm 

Chorley and District Model Railway Club Display 

Do you or somebody you know love trains? Come along and see the fascinating model displays 

and play with our toy trains and track provided by The Friends of Coppull Library. No need to 

book – just turn up. 

 

Every Friday 3.30pm – 4.30pm Lego Club 

Are you a 'master builder'? Come along and discover our fantastic Lego collection and build 

some amazing creations! 
 

Upcoming dates for your diary   Events 

Wednesday 2nd October  PTFA AGM 6pm – all welcome  

Wednesday 9th October  Open Afternoon  from 1.30pm 

Thursday 10th October   Class 2 assembly 9am 

Tuesday 15th October  ‘Meet the Teacher’ from 3.30pm 

Wednesday 16th October  Take one Picture Art exhibition from 2pm  

Monday 2nd December   Christmas ‘switch on’  at 6pm 

Wednesday18th December  KS 1 Christmas performance 10.30am & 6pm 

Thursday 19th December   Carol Service in Church at 9am 

http://www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools

